St. Peter’s Academy – Miss. Brownley’s Year 1 Weekly Newsletter
	Teacher: Miss Brownley.
TP: Mrs Peach, Mrs Wale & Mrs Cox.
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	Date: 23/09/16


	This Week:

This week in Year 1 we have enjoyed many subjects. In Science we have started looking at our Animals unit, and began by looking at mammals. We looked at the human body and drew around Darcy Cooke! We then labelled the parts of the body that we could see. Next week, we will look at our senses and aspects of our body we cannot see. In Geography we looked at a map of our school and surrounding area (Butts Field). The children were intrigued to learn about the new plans for the school and how our school will change over the next few years. On Friday, the children really enjoyed ABC with Gordon. Thank you for making sure they all had their PE kits (
Reading books:

We have started off really well with children remembering to bring their books in, thank you!

As mentioned, we will endeavour to change these every Monday and Thursday (unless something prevents us and in that case we will change them the following day). 

This week we have had more children than we would expect not bringing their books in at all on either day (into double figures!) It is really important that the children bring their books in, so that we can hear the children read for our ongoing assessment and to aid them in any areas they are having trouble with or excelling in. 

Diaries:

We are still waiting for these to be delivered (hopefully next week!) When these come in I will provide information as to how you can use these to record when you have read with your child. 

	Homework – Up2: Becoming familiar with ordering.

Please see attached sheet for details.
NB: This may seem like a simple homework, however when the numbers appear in an ordinal form (e.g. first, fourth etc.) this can confuse children greatly! On the homework sheet you will see advice as to how you can aid your children in their understanding.

	Wilford’s Diary:

“Thank you for your hospitality this week, Robyn,” said Wilford.

This week Wilford is going home with William S.

He will return back to school on Friday 30th September (
Wilford is our class teddy bear and each week he will go home with a different child. He will bring his diary with him so that your child can write, draw and include photographs all about their adventures together. There is a welcome letter from Wilford at the front of the book that you can read through with your child. 



	Weekly Reminders:

Indoor PE every Wednesday afternoon.   Outdoor PE every Tuesday afternoon. 
*ABC PE each Friday (indoor kit required).* Autumn term only.

Tuesday – Tennis for those who have signed up.

	Homework due in: Friday 30th September 2016


